
January 23, 2024 

 

 

Dear Foundation for Public Schools in Edgefield County, 

 

 Thank you so very much for giving me the opportunity to further 

expand the desires my students have to think and be challenged.  I was able 

to purchase games in reading and math for my students to use to reinforce 

our lessons.  My students are using these games to explore math and reading 

skills throughout the year.  Some of the games have been used to frontload 

skills before they have been taught.  It’s a joy to watch them work 

collaboratively as well as hold each other accountable.   

 I am so proud to be a part of Edgefield County and to be a 

representative of the Teacher Vision Grant.  My students are blessed to be 

part of a community of leaders that believe in them and want the very best 

for their future.   

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Brucker 

3rd Grade 

Merriwether Elementary 

 

 

 


